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Jillian Bright

From: Rudy Esquivias
Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 1:13 PM
To: Jillian Bright; Dave Zellner; 'Tina Gerola'; Rick Ochs
Cc: Jennifer Pena; Maureen Fredrickson
Subject: RE: Liquor License App for A&D Shell - 420 N Apache Trail

Hi Jill: 
 
The Planning Division has no objections to this proposed liquor license transaction.  The property is appropriately zoned 
B-3 City Center District and the convenience mart/gas station use has been in existence since around 1988, according to 
assessor’s information. 
 

Rudy Esquivias 
Planning Manager/Zoning Administrator 
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 
480-474-2645 
resquivias@ajcity.net 
 
(Development Services Department office hours:  Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to 
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.) 
 

From: Jillian Bright  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 11:28 AM 
To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner; 'Tina Gerola'; Rick Ochs 
Cc: Jennifer Pena; Maureen Fredrickson 
Subject: Liquor License App for A&D Shell  
 
Good Morning, 
 
The city clerk’s office has received the attached application for a type 010 beer and wine store 
liquor license for A&D Shell.  
 
Please conduct your inspections and submit your department recommendations to me by Tuesday, 
August 18th in order for this item to be on the September 1st council meeting.  
 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jill Bright 
Deputy City Clerk 
City Clerk’s Office 
480.474.5061 

 
City of Apache Junction 



2

300 E. Superstition Blvd. 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

 
Follow Us On: 

     
 

City Hall Hours of Operation 7AM-6PM, Monday through Thursday, closed on Fridays. 
 

This message and the information within is intended for the recipient.  If you received this email in error, please 
notify the sender and then delete the email.  Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining to 

City business are public records and are preserved according to the City’s records retention schedule. To 
ensure compliance with the Open Meeting Law, members of the City Council should not forward email 

correspondence to other members of the Council. Members of the Council and other public bodies may reply 
to this message, but should not copy other members of the public body. 

 
 


